
 

 
 

 

 

 

January 

Mon 6th  First Day Back to School 

Tues 14th  Skillzone Trip – Years 3 & 4 

Weds 15th  Young Voices – Years 5 & 6 

Tues 21st  Skillzone Trip – Years 5 & 6 

Weds 29th  Netball Festival Year 6 Girls 

Fri 31st  Netball Festival Years 3 & 4 – 9 children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Thursday 12th December 

In this week:    

▪ Santa’s Christmas Countdown 

▪ Christingle 

▪ Class 1 

▪ Christmas concert 

▪ Merry Christmas! 

Lost Property 

Can you please keep an eye out for the following lost 
items: 

▪ Yellow pencil case with pens/pencils inside 

▪ PE polo top and black & white Nike trainers 

▪ Pink skirt with polka dots (used for dance) 

▪ PE shorts – labelled Oscar Coggins 

Stamps! 

Please remember to keep any used 
stamps and post them in the letter box 
on the table in the entrance foyer – 
these will raise vital funds for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Thank you. 

 

 

Clubs 

All clubs will start in week 1. This includes 
lunchtime clubs, after school clubs and 
ballet. 

 

 

Fees 

Please note that the extras and termly invoices will 
be emailed next week, thank you. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Santa’s Christmas Countdown 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had an exciting trip to the Theatre this week to watch Santa’s Christmas Countdown. 
They joined Dotty the Elf, Dasher the Reindeer, Jack Frost and Pompom the Penguin, in a fun, festive, musical 
adventure. Afterwards they were able to post their Christmas letter in Santa’s special post box and say hello to the 
big man himself! 

    

   

 

                              

    

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Christingle  
 

Thank you to everyone who came to Christingle last Friday. With the lit candles and the festive celebrations, it is a 
lovely way to bring families and communities together. Thank you to Friends of Hopelands who provided the 
Christingles, the children had great fun making these and even more fun eating them at the end! A total of £104.98 
was collected which will be donated to The Children’s Society.  

 

    

 

             
                                                     

 

    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Class 1 

 

Carefully following instructions and working independently, Class 1 made their own hot chocolates this week. 

Superb listening skills and attention to detail was observed by them all. Well done, Class 1!      

            

        



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 

Singing, drama and music led the celebrations at the Christmas Concert this week. The children loved seeing all the 
families there and had great fun performing their pieces. Here are some pictures from the Key Stage 1 nativity.  

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 

Thank you to everyone who has brought in chocolates, biscuits and wine for the staff, a truly lovely gesture and I 
have never seen the staff room so busy! 

From everyone at Hopelands we wish you all a wonderful, peaceful and relaxing Christmas. Have a lovely new year 
and look forward to seeing you all back on Monday, 6th January 2020! 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


